
GUNDERSEN
HEALTH SYSTEM ®

August 28, 2015

Re: Request to Rezone Parcel #: 17-30080-150

Dear City of La Crosse Common Council:

Over the past twenty years, Gundersen has enthusiastically partnered with the City, Habitat for
Humanity, La Crosse Promise, La Crosse School District, La Crosse Neighborhood Development

Commission and several dedicated individuals on making improvements to our area. We believe that
through collaboration we have made a positive impact with such projects as: The VIP Trail, building the
Southside Neighborhood Center, Renovation of Poage Park, Revitalizing the Gund Brewery Lofts,
expanding the Hamilton Early Learning Center programs, the development of the Joint Development
Neighborhood Corporation (JDC) and significant ongoing investment into our La Crosse Campus.

To continue the positive improvements, Gundersen Health System is planning on constructing a hotel
with attached dining establishment at the southeast corner of 7 Avenue South and South Avenue. This

parcel is currently known as "orange lot" and is a parking lot for our patients and visitors. Through the
development of the 2014 Joint Plan that was created by consultant Perkins+Will, the need for a dining
and lodging facility was identified in the PPH Neighborhood. Gundersen Health System is now at a point
to implement this goal through a partnership with a for-profit real estate developer, the City of La
Crosse and the JDC.

Ideally, we would likeconstruction to begin spring 2016, but we are conscious and respectful of all laws
and regulations that must be followed to ensure a safe and successful project.

Sincerely,

Mark Piatt

Senior Vice President

External Affairs Department 1900 South Avenue, Mailstop: C03-007, La Crosse, Wl 54601
Email: ExternalAffair5@gundcrscnhcaIth.0rg Plume: 608-775-1400 Fax: 608-775-6225
















